
This year we will be selling our recital tickets ONLINE!  This is great because you have the ease of purchasing tickets right from your own home!
We will be using Shovation Tickets to host our web sales.  Tickets will go on sale Tuesday, May 28th at 7pm.  We will post more information regarding how to purchase soon. 
Please note a few things:
1) In order to purchase your tickets this year, you will need to receive an online password to access the webpage to able to purchase.  In order to receive the password, your account must be paid off.  No balance can be left on your account.
2) Ticket sales will most likely start about this date and will remain on sale until 7pm on June 21st.  We will then sell any remaining tickets at the door, but they will be more expensive than the regular tickets.
3) Tickets will be $25 a piece (plus a servicing charge).  You can use any major credit card to purchase tickets.  At the door, tickets will be $30- cash only.  There is also a package of purchasing for both shows- you receive $5 off each ticket for the 2nd show.
4) Currently there is no limit on tickets!  The auditorium has plenty of room to accommodate our families!
5) Anyone requiring a seat will need a ticket.  Children that will lap sit (we recommend 2 and under), do not need to purchase a ticket.  No strollers or other seats can be in the aisle, as it is a fire hazard.   Please talk to the director if you have any questions.
6) Lastly, this year’s show will be in the Copiague High School Auditorium.  All seats are great!  It’s a beautiful auditorium and it’s nice and close to our studio!
We look forward to another amazing recital!!!  
